
SVQ	Meeting	Minutes	January	26,	2017	

Nancy	Jarrett	called	the	meeting	to	order.	

Visitors:		Sharon	Miller,	Rosalie	Keller,	Renee	Bitler,	Deb	Bitler,	Barbara	Gallagher,	Pam	Ham	and	Cheryl	
Bower	(new	member).	

After	correction	of	Sylvia	Joy	Brown	as	one	of	the	winners	in	the	Ugly	Sweater	Contest	at	December	
meeting	to	the	minutes,	motion	to	accept	corrected	secretary’s	report	by	Kathy	Yonkin	and	seconded	by	
Dawn	Pugh.	

Treasurer’s	report	by	Teri	Snyder	and	will	be	filed	for	audit.			

Old	Business:	

Sunshine	–	nothing	reported	to	Linda	Becker.		Remember	to	send	information	to	Linda	Becker.		Nancy	
Jarrett’s	father	passed	way	last	week.		Donna	Blair	had	back	surgery	and	is	home	now.		Darlene	Baird	
thanked	guild	for	card	she	received.	

Membership	–	nothing	to	report.	

Hospitality:		Luanne	Libbey	and	Sally	Labenberg.	

	Quilt	Show:		Cindy	Craddock	told	about	visiting	the	Allenwood	Fire	Hall.		Sylvia	Joy	Brown	has	been	a	
member	of	the	fire	hall	for	61	years.		She	said	the	site	is	available	for	the	guild’s	2018	Quilt	Show	for	a	
donation	(suggested	$600.00).			Tiadaghton	Quilt	Guild	will	no	longer	rent	their	quilt	racks.		Cindy	is	
looking	into	renting	Muncy	Historical	Society	racks	and	the	need	to	build	more	racks	for	SVQ	show.		A	
motion	to	have	the	2018	quilt	show	at	Allenwood	Fire	Hall	made	by	Deb	Smith	and	seconded	by	Teri	
Snyder.		Vote	taken	and	motion	passed.		Next	motion	made	to	rent	Muncy	racks	and	construct	the	extra	
needed	quilt	racks	by	Nancy	Jacobs	and	seconded	by	Deb	Smith.		Vote	take	and	motion	passed.	New	
categories	and	other	quilt	show	information	is	on	the	web	site	

SHOW	DATES	AND	TIMES:	

SETUP:	THURSDAY	March	1	@	7:30	until	finished.	The	vendors	will	set	up	that	day	as	well.	

March	2	&	3,	9:30	to	7:00	on	Friday	&	9:30	to	3:30	Saturday	–	Please	note	these	times	have	changed!	

Raffle	Quilt:		Top	shown	at	the	meeting.		Larry	will	quilt	it.		Lucy	will	get	the	license	and	order	tickets	to	
sale.			Kay,	Larry	and	Teri	will	set	up	venues	for	selling	tickets	and	getting	members	to	help	sell	the	
tickets.		Sue	Brittain,	Cindy	Campbell,	and	Patsy	Charles	will	have	workshops	to	make	Quilters	Corner	
items	to	sell.		

Web	page:	Nothing	to	report.	Send	information	to	Pat	Coulter.	

Newsletter:		Have	information	to	Nancy	Grove	by	first	weekend	in	February.	

Charity	Quilt	committee:		Workshop	Saturday	10	am	–	3	pm	to	organize	tops	and	quilts	for	distribution.	

Programs/Workshops:		

Feb	23	–	Quilting	101with	four	demos	by	members.		



Feb	25	–	Quilters	Corner	workshop	

April	–	Carol	Turnbow	on	machine	quilting	

May	-		Friday	night	program	and	Saturday workshop at Bloomsburg. 

July 27 – Christmas in July with four demos of homemade Christmas ornaments. 

Oct 26 - Meeting/Program at our regular Thursday meeting. Pat and Arlan Christ will present  

one of their quilt shows titled Revival of the 1930's with about 30 quilts on display. 

Linck Hill retreat will be March 13, 14 & 15.  See Teri Snyder for details. 

New	Business:		Committee	formed	to	create	guild	lines	for	workshops	pertaining	to	fees	and	refunds.		
Cindy	Craddock,	Margie	Shaw	and	Lucy	Henry	volunteered.	

Nancy	Grove,	Barb	Shamburg	and	Teri	Snyder	will	work	on	information	sheet	for	new	members.	

Winners:	

Birthday:		Mary	Kauffman	(Emig)	

Nametag:	Carol	Riddell	after	Mary	Kauffman	declined.	

	Sweettreats:	Mary	Kauffman	

Meeting	adjourned	with	motion	by	Pat	Coulter	and	seconded	by	Teri	Snyder.	

Show	and	Share:		Colleen	Ricci,	Hilda	Sampsell,	Chris	Atkins,	Patti	Winters,	Kim	Hunter,	Mary	Kauffman,	
Dawn	Pugh,	Linda	Becker,	Sylvia	Joy	Brown,	Carol	Riddell,	and	Nancy	Dewire.	

Respectfully	submitted,	

Christine	Atkins,	Secretary	


